From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk [ mailto: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 26 June 2017 17:58

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application 'P162556/F' by 'Susan Holmes'

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment:

| am concerned that the proposed development will lead to local residents suffering
frequent repeated and highly unpleasant smells. | understand that there are strict
guidelines as to the level of air pollution emitted from such poultry units, however as all
the residents living in this part of Stoke Prior Lane suffered appalling nauseating smells
from a previous development processing chicken feathers to the south of us , we are
naturally anxious that we will not be subjected to such distress again. | gather smells
only escape when a unit is being cleaned out, however this will undoubtedly be quite
often. | was alerted to this potential problem by an elderly neighbour living slightly closer
to the site who is extremely concerned that all of us will be affected adversely. | would
be grateful for your reassurance that this is not the case and that if there is a future
problem, steps will be taken to close down or otherwise stop the problem.

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:
First name: Susan

Last name: Holmes

Telephone:

Em

Postcode: HR6 ONA
Address: The Pound Stoke Prior Lane Leominster HR6 ONA

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire .gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application s
earch/details?id=162556




